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Dear Beech Green families, 

 

Thank you so much to everyone that completed our short survey a few weeks ago.  We are very 

grateful for your thoughts and feedback. 

 

Highlights 

 

 We are delighted that your children are really happy at Nursery and are enjoying all the 

fun and learning we provide for them. 

 Many families commented on how they felt confident leaving their child with us knowing 

that they would have a great time and would be very well cared for. 

 A huge number of families commented on how well their child has developed socially and 

were very grateful to the staff for their part in this significant progress. 

 The communication between Nursery and home seems to be working well. The vast 

majority of families commented on how well they are kept informed and supported by 

staff.  

 You were unanimous in your praise of Tapestry. We are delighted you are enjoying seeing 

what your child is up to and how they are progressing. Many families commented on how 

it is a great prompt to get your child talking about their day, rather than the response 

“nothing” when asked what they have been doing! 

 

Areas for development 

 

 A couple of families asked for more parent’s evenings, as they had found them very 

useful. 

We will look at this as a setting and see if it is practical to add additional parent’s 

evenings. 

 One family felt that on the occasions we had to cancel a session, this was always in the 

morning.  

We will look at our yearly diary to see if any events could be changed to the afternoons. 

Some events like Race 4 Life and sports day are arranged by school so are somewhat out 

of our control.  

 Our 2 year old families were under represented in our survey. 

As a setting, we need to look at different ways to enable these families to share their 

thoughts and ideas.  
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Thank you again for taking the time to share your thoughts with us. We are always striving to 

provide the best possible early years education for your child. 

 

If you ever have any queries or questions, please don’t hesitate to ask a member of staff, they 

will be happy to help. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

 

Beech Green Nursery 

 

 

Summary of the feedback 

 

We have encouraged your child to improve their self-confidence and social skills this year. How 

have your child's confidence and social skills developed? 

 

 

 

Do you feel you have been kept well informed about your child's progress during their time with 

us? 

 

 

 

 

Thinking about your child's Tapestry Journal now.  Has this been a positive addition to your  

time with us? 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Would you recommend Beech Green Nursery to your family and friends? 


